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Oh, the joys of writing a report on Election Day!  After all the campaign commercials, news reports, and 

social media posts, it all comes down to “hurry-up and wait”.  Similarly, the TBFAA legislative team is 

facing the same situation as it pertains to Sunset. 

Our lobbyists are anxiously awaiting information as to the proposed bill(s), and once the language is 

published, we’ll have a limited amount of time to alter the language to make sure any changes don’t 

negatively affect the citizens of our great state! 

Many of our members already know that a call will be going out to contact their representatives about 

the Sunset changes.  This may extend to asking your clients for help.  After all, it isn’t about how we feel 

as an industry, it’s all about public safety, and for us to be effective, we must speak with the same 

message every time!  The TBFAA will guide you through the process and give you the information you 

need when it is time to contact your representative. 

Your involvement is critical to the TBFAA legislative efforts!  As new information comes out, it will be 

posted on the TBFAA social media pages, and individual messages will be going out to members.  Until 

then, stay involved with your local association!  Invite your vendors and your competitors to the 

meetings!  If your area doesn’t have a local group, please contact me about getting involved and/or 

forming a chapter!  I can be reached at president@tbfaa.org. 

We know that Election Day brings changes, and some of those changes may alter our legislative strategy, 

so be ready and stay informed with TBFAA!  Your voice matters, and TBFAA is with you all the way! 


